Carla Lundgren

From: Carla Lundgren

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 1:31 PM

To: Andrew Reeves

Cc: Kelly Tayara; Heather Wright; Gary Christensen; Jane Rasely

Subject: Two Hearing Notices to be published: March 30, 2018

Attachments: 50667_SUB_Mailing_List_122316 Axlsx; 50667 SUB NOTICE OF HEARING WITH MAP.docx; 50589 SUB

Mailing List.xIsx; 50589 SUB NOTICE OF HEARING WITH MAP.docx

Andrew,

We are still working on procedures and | have been handed these notices in error. According to the most recent
procedure checklist, the planner should be sending them directly to SLG to be published and mail out.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.

=I_r-:_ CITY OF

B % BAINBRIDGI
¥ [SLAND
Carla Lundgren
Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3763




